PETITION OPPOSING THE REOPENING OF ATTLEBORO LANDFILL,INC,

| AM A RESIDENT OF UNION ROAD NORTON. | AM OPPOSED TO THE REOPENING OF THE ATTLEBORO LANDFILL,
INC. THE 9,000 TRUCKS PASSING MY HOUSE WILL ADVERSELY AFFECT MY QUALITY OF LIFE AND THAT OF MY
FAMILY AND OUR HEALTH. THERE IS NO REASON WE SHOULD BE EXPOSED TO C&D FINES CONTAINING CRYSTALINE

SILLICA, A KNOWN HUMAN CARCINOGEN.
NAME SIGNATURE ADDRESS
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PETITION OPPOSING THE REOPENING OF ATTLEBORO LANDFILL,INC.

| AM A RESIDENT OF NORTON. | AM OPPOSED TO THE REOPENING OF ATTLEBORO LANDFILL, INC. PHASE B. THE
9,000 TRUCKS PASSING MY HOUSE WILL ADVERSELY AFFECT MY QUALITY OF LIFE AND THAT OF MY FAMILY AND
OUR HEALTH. THERE IS NO REASON WE SHOULD BE EXPOSED TO C&D FINES CONTAINING CRYSTALINE SILLICA, A

. KNOWN HUMAN CARCINOGEN.
 NAME —__SIGNATURE ADDRESS
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NOTE: Many of the petitioners have forwarded a form letter. One copy of the form letter is

attached to this petition.
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jk Mark Dakers, Solid Waste Section Chief ;
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast Regional Office AR "l
20 Riverside Dr. - i i
Lakeville MA 02347 H A 1 :z:-"-’f"

Mr. Dakers, |

[ am writing to express my opposition to the Enviro-Cycle, LLC proposal for
reopening the Attleboro landfill, Inc. The Conceptual Alternative Closure Plan (The
Plan) would use Union Road in Norton to travel to the Attleboro Landfill, Inc. (ALI)
located on Peckham Street in Attleboro. The 9,000 trucks using Union Road would
affect my quality of life and possibly the health of my family.

Union Road is a narrow street; many of the homes are close to the road and are
occupied by families with young children who play in their yards. A number of the
homes are occupied by older individuals who care for their grandchildren one or
more days of the week. Union road is a popular road for people walking, running and
walking their dogs. There are no sidewalks so everyone walks in the narrow street.

ALl is located in Attleboro and any work to be done at that location should use the
streets of Attleboro. There is no reason the residents of Norton should be exposed to
Construction and Demolition Fines (C&D Fines). C&D fines are primarily crushed
gypsum wall board, which contain hydrogen sulfide, Crystalline Silica, and from older
homes, remnants of lead based paint. Children at bus stops will be exposed to
Crystalline Silica, a known human carcinogen. The “safe” exposure limit for
Crystalline Silica has not been determined for adults or children.

[ find it difficult to understand why the Massachusetts Department of Environmental
Protection advocates dumping ground wall board in a landfill when US Gypsum, a
manufacture of wallboard, advocates recycling the waste product.

Youyyrs truly,



